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Department of Planning & Environment,

23-33 ridge Street, Sydney NSW 2000 .

Fax 02 92286455

Atn: The Director, Industry, Key Sites and Social Projects

20™ Jupe 2014
Dear Mr Keary,
' Notification of Mod1ﬁc'mon Request for MP 10_0113-Stage 1 Project Approval
at 110-114 Herring Road, Macquarie Park

Your letter reference MP 10_0113 MOD?2 dated 10 June 2014 refers.

( First and foremost refer to your above said letter on 'modification’ sectioni (b) the correct time slot
7.00pm — 7.00 pm is presumably meant 7.00 am — 7.00.pm !

I on behalf of the local residents at Marsfield and Macquarie Park (after speaking to a numbers of
the neighbours) OBJECT to the modification request for just to mention a few of the following
many reasons and facts: ( from 7.00am -5.00pm to 7.00am -7.00pm Monday to Friday)

(a) Theresidents and neighbours off Herring Road had very bad experiences and inconveniences
during the constructions of the Macquarie Village in the last two years despite the fact the
construction works ends at 5.00 pm Monday to Friday.

(b). The Macquarie Park Development is a bigger projects and the site is being surrounded by
resident houses and flats PLUS the Range Restaurants and the Senior Retirement Village and
Nursing Homes—the social impacts to all those people would be greatly affected especially the
comslruction works going continuously for two to three years.

(c) During the construction there will be heavy vehicles and cranes moving up and down
moving building materials and earth ..that will create a lot of noise and dirts and dusts not
good for motorists and people living around the areas.

C (d) As the projects are of multi stories buildings there would be lots of dusts and loud noises

keep coming out and during winter the builder have to use spot lights to continue works.
(e) During the construction period those on site workers always comes to work with cars and
comumercials vehicles, they could not park at the building sites hence they always park their
vehicles nearby those residential private driveways and streets thus very often cause lots of
unnecessary inconveniences.

(f) As Epping Road and Herring Road are very busy roads and if those building are to continue

works during the Traffic Peak Hours it would be most Inappropriate for those road usets.

In view of above statements PLEASE DO NOT consent the extended hours from 5.00pm to 7.00pm
on Monday to Friday for the SACK of the well being of all the local residents .

On behalf of the local reSLdents we have to thank you in advance to voice our concerns to the
constructjon company.

Your sincerely,
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